

Memorandum

To: Gold Coast Health Plan Providers

From: Nancy Wharfield, MD

Chief Medical Officer

Re: "Improving End of Life Conversations with Patients" Workshop (1 CEU)

Date: May 14, 2019

Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) will be sponsoring a complimentary workshop, "Improving End of Life Conversations with Patients," on May 23 from 8:30 - 10 a.m.

This event, which is offered by the Ventura County Coalition for Compassionate Care (VC CCC), will include a panel discussion by community subject matter experts on developing shared care goals between families, medical staff and the patient. You can earn 1 CEU hour by attending the workshop.

To RSVP, call the Ventura County Medical Association at 1-805-484-6822. Feel free to share information about the workshop with pertinent staff members. Register early, as space is limited.

For more information about this event, <u>click here</u> or call 1-805-484-6822.

If you need information about GCHP's My Gold Care Palliative Care Program, please contact the Plan's Provider Relations Department at ProviderRelations@goldchp.org.